
New York State Mandated Pistol Permit Safety Course 

 

The Rochester Rifle Club is pleased to announce that it will be holding the mandated pistol 

permit safety course that is required by NYS law for all applicants seeking a NY pistol permit.  

The course will be presented over two Saturdays – April 29 and May 6 from 8:00 AM until about 

6:00 PM.  The cost of the course is $275. 

 

Handguns, ammunition, and holsters will be provided for use in the class.  Students must be 21 

years old and must not have any legal prohibitions about handling firearms or ammunition.   

 

Students should bring hearing and eye protection, although we will have a limited amount for 

those who do not have those items.  Students should also bring a notebook and pen and a 

garment such as a jacket or button shirt that can be worn to cover a handgun in a holster. Also, 

please wear a belt that is sufficiently strong to be able to hold a holster and firearm. 

 

We encourage students to bring lunch and other refreshments (no alcoholic beverages), as, 

although we will be taking short breaks during the course, we will not be breaking for lunch per 

se.   

 

Class enrollment will be limited to 8 participants.  Interested persons are encourage to enroll as 

soon as possible as the slots will be filled on a first come-first served basis.  Registration and 

payment-in-full must be received by April 10.  Please email the completed registration form to 

me at donrimai@gmail.com by April 10. 

 

Registration 

 
Name (exactly as it will appear on your permit) __________________________ 

 

Address _________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone number_____________________________________________________ 

 

Email ___________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Checks should be made out and sent to me at Donald Rimai, P.O. Box 505, Webster, NY 14580.  

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at donrimai@gmail.com. 

 

 

The Rochester Rifle Club is an indoor facility located at 2445 South Winton Road, across the 

street from Winton Place Plaza.  If heading south on Winton Road, about 100 feet north of 

Brighton-Henrietta Town Line Road, there is a sharp right down a private road.  At the end of 

that road is the Rochester Rifle Club, with adequate parking just outside. 
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